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Department of Healthcare Professions/Ministry of Public Health.

Internal Transfer of Healthcare Practitioners Amongst Facility Branches 

• All healthcare practitioners in the State of Qatar.
• All focal points/ representatives of healthcare facilities in the State of Qatar.

12 December 2023

“Greetings from the Department of Healthcare Professions (DHP).”

In DHP commitment to conserving the time and e�orts of healthcare practitioners and employers, positively 
influencing the quality of healthcare services, and seeking to streamline the procedures for the mobility of 
healthcare practitioners between branches of health facilities without compromising all health laws & regulations, 
DHP has decided the following:

• It is not mandatory for healthcare practitioners to submit a "Change Place of Work" request on the electronic 
registration system in case his/her transfer is between the branches of the same facility provided that all facility 
branches have the same CR (Commercial Registry) & under the same owner /commercial group. Healthcare 
practitioners can work in all branches and move freely & directly without the need to obtain prior approvals. 
However, such movement between branches must not a�ect the minimum number of specialists & nursing sta� 
in each branch, in accordance with the regulations of the Healthcare Facilities Licensing and Accreditation 
Department. The concerned healthcare facility management is responsible in this regard.

• It is mandatory for healthcare practitioners to submit a "Change Place of Work" request via the electronic 
registration system before moving to another facility with a di�erent owner & CR.

In the event of violation of this circular, appropriate legal actions will be taken.

Thank you for your cooperation, Registration Section/Department of Healthcare Professions 
For further information, contact: dhpregistration@moph.gov.qa,  ftpenquiry@moph.gov.qa  
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